
 
 

Invitation to the press conference on the 5th of March 2013 in Geneva 

 

Dear Sir or Madam, 

On behalf of the Concorso d’Eleganza Villa d’Este I would like to invite you to our yearly press 

conference at the International Motor Show Geneva 2013.  

 

Meeting: Tuesday, 5th March 2013 at 7:00 pm 

Location: BMW Group Lounge at the BMW Stand (Stand Number 6470/Hall 6) at the  

     83rd  International Motor Show Geneva 2013 

 

 

Please let us know about your participation by Monday, 04th March 2013. 

 

I am looking forward to meeting you in Geneva. 

 

 

Stefan Behr 

BMW Group, Corporate and Governmental Affairs, Spokesperson BMW Group Classic. 

Phone:  +49-(0)89-382-51376, Fax: +49-(0)89-382-28567 

Internet: www.press.bmwgroup.com 

   www.concorsodeleganzavilladeste.com 

E-Mail:  Stefan.Behr@bmw.de 


